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No.1 503 / 15.02.2021 
 
 
 

D E C I S I O N 
on the adoption of special measures relating to the suspension of 

penalties for student accommodation rates 
 
 

In view of the situation created by the prolongation of the COVID-19 pandemic, as well 
as the prevention and control measures adopted at national and internal level, 

 the Administrative Council of Babeș-Bolyai University of Cluj-Napoca, in the meeting of 
15 February 2021, 

 
DECIDES:  

 
 

1. During the second semester of the 2020-2021 academic year, the application of 
penalties relating to the late payment of student accommodation fees has been 
suspended. 

2. This decision shall be forwarded for implementation to the faculties, the Social 
Service, the Information and Communications Technology Directorate and the 
Financial Accounting Directorate. 

 
 
 
 

Rector,  

Professor Daniel DAVID, PhD 
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